Monthly General Meeting
FOELS
Monday, January 18, 2021
Video Conference

Attendees: Krystal Alston, Liticia Webster, Kerri Williams, Candace Craddock, Janelle Adamson, Sheri Duchene
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Call to order —4:09 pm - Krystal
Approval of Agenda — Candace, 2" Janelle
Additions to Agenda — none
Review of Previous Minutes & Correspondence — Adopted — Candace, 2" Janelle
Treasurer’s Report —Janelle
-updated us on balances
Old Business:
a) Purdy’s Fundraiser: We have received the fundraiser cheque from Purdy’s for the amount of $2,129.40,
congrats to all who helped make this years fundraiser a great success!
b) Hot Lunch Program: Free hot lunch will be provided monthly by FOELS, thank you FOELS! Plus I, Sheri,
will try to round up a few other sponsors to donate hot lunches for the remainder of the year. We are
trying our hardest to work with the restaurants to provide options for food restrictions, we will not cater
to dislikes. This will be for the free hot lunches only. Krystal has a meeting to discuss any issues with
Shelly.
c) Casino: As of today the casino fundraiser/volunteer is still on, we will update more if the Casino is not
allowed to open by January 27", our days to volunteer are January 27" and 28™. The positions have all
been filled at this time, thank you to all who volunteered and those who are on the waiting list. All
volunteers have been notified and reminded. Janelle has contacted the casino and as a result to the
restaurant closing at 9 pm any shifts after then will have to preorder, Janelle and Krystal will work on a
volunteer to order and maybe menu options. Janelle will need all signatures ASAP for the shifts to be
covered.
New Business:
a) Golf Tournament: Krystal, we are wanting to run the golf tournament this year, we are thinking of June
5% but will talk to Jamie at Trestle Creek to see what they advise due to Covid and not knowing the
restrictions that will be in place. Other golf tournaments ran last summer pretty smoothly, even with a
meal. Suzanne has graciously offered to still help, currently her children are not enrolled with the school,
but would like someone to volunteer to take the lead. If anyone is interested please contact one of us
(Krystal, Candace, Janelle or Sheri).
What we will need help with: asking for sponsors, auction items, raffle items

-picking up above items as well as other supplies

-main person would work directly with Jamie at Trestle, they do a lot of the set up

-day of set up

-take down next day, and a few other odds and ends
Krystal will start by contacting Trestle Creek and Kathleen for graphics and advertising. If anyone has any
ideas around auction/raffle items please feel free to let one of us know. Tickets would go on sale end of
March/beginning of April. Janelle to look into a donation from the Seba School funds as they are no longer
open, plus ask for their sponsor/donation list for more ideas.
Candace has requested for us to start tossing around other ideas around the meal, raffle rather then
auction and other options so that we are more prepared for further restrictions due to Covid. We all
agreed and will have more to discuss at February meeting.



Krystal brought up options for VIP, last year had a few minor complications with having VIP on the one 9
holes. We would either have to limit the VIP tickets or mix everyone together and offer other specials to

the VIP’s.

8. Other: N/A
9. Meeting Adjourned —4:32 pm - Krystal



